
Highlight  Report For March 2017 

We would like to highlight about our Hostel³s activities. We are getting to know more about one 

another and our relationship with the students is going well so far. In the beginning of the year the 

students were very shy and reserved. So we tried to help them out by doing different activities 

within the hostel, ie. group competitions, individual speech, and so on. And now we can see in them 

they are built up their confidence and we are glad to see the improvement in each one of them. 

In the month of March on 16th we had love feast together with the students before they go 

for vacation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

On 17th March 6 of our students got graduated we went to attend their special day. We are 

proud to see them and looking forward to see their greater achievement.  
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